
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  10-11-14 
Meeting Minutes 
 
John Price called the meeting to order at 11:27.  Other officers present were John 
Mudgett, Dee Gilliland, Dr. Bob, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on runway markings. 
 
John thanked Doug Denton for providing lunch.  Tony volunteered to provide lunch in 
December, and Dr. Bob will remind him.  The lunchtime improvement committee will meet 
after the fly-in and give a formal report in December.  Jim Richardson gave several 
suggestions. 
 
Guests included David Mann’s wife Kay, Gordon Coomes of the Air Guard invited by Tony, 
and Sue Price was back. 
 
John Ragsdale moved that the minutes be accepted as corrected, David Mann seconded 
it, and they were approved. 
 
Bill Lehr reported that eight planes and eleven players competed in the Poker Run.  John 
Mudgett won.  The Southern Heritage Airshow is next weekend in Tallulah.  The Pumpkin 
Drop at Slobovia is November 1.  
 
Dee presented the financial report with 45 members.  We paid $10,000 extra on our club 
loan.  Insurance was $1375.  Jim Richardson moved that the financial report be accepted, 
Tony seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Assignments were made for the November fly-in. 
 
Coley offered his Lazair Ultralight for the club members to share.  He also has a Falcon 
two-seater. 
 
The runway will be moved over to the west.  Barrels and cones will define the runway. 
 
Dee and John Price will look into the AOPA flying club network. 
 
Cheri and Regina reported on CMLF merchandise and took orders. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:50, and Tony seconded it. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 


